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TRACO POWER TSP-BCM12 

 

To whom it may concern 

 

Change of the set voltage to disconnect the battery in discharge mode 

The disconnection of the battery voltage point is slightly reduced to meet the requirements of 

UL2524. The UL requirements are 10.2V max. At present this voltage is not guaranteed in 

production, with some units have disconnection point at 10.2-10.4V 

After modification the disconnection it will be typically 9.8V (min. 9.4 – 10.2V max.) to meet the 

UL2524 requirements with a margin for tolerance of components. 

 

Timeline: 

The product change is active for all models since production date 2022 CW25 

 

Change details: 

The changes will affect the set resistor (value change) 

 

Additional Information:  

Further documentation can be found on the corresponding product website: TSP-BCM 

For additional technical support, visit our service portal: https://www.tracoserviceportal.com/ or 

contact your sales point at TRACO. 
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